
CSIR-NEERI is delighted to share that Dr. Shilpa Kumari, Senior Scientist was invited to participate in 

The World Academy of Sciences (TWAS) Young Scientists’ Meeting – “Earth’s Changing Contours: 

The Interplay of Forces & Time”, held at the Jawaharlal Nehru Centre for Advanced Scientific Research 

(JNCASR), Bengaluru, from 27–29 August 2025. The event, jointly organized under the TWAS Central 

and South Asia Regional Partner (CASAREP), brought together young scientists from across Central 

and South Asia to deliberate on contemporary scientific challenges, foster collaborations, and exchange 

knowledge across disciplines. Dr. Kumari’s selection for in-person participation is a recognition of her 

contributions in environmental engineering and reflects CSIR-NEERI’s continued commitment to 

advancing research at both national and international platforms. 

 

 

 


